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26 June 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Year 6 SATs results 

 

I am writing to confirm that the Year 6 SATs results will be available on Tuesday 10th July 2018. 

They are published for the school to access the data at 7.30am. We then need to validate the 

results and raise any concerns or seek clarification if necessary. 

 

Therefore you can come into school between 11am and 6pm in order to get your child’s results 

from Mrs Cross. Mrs Cross will be available between these times and you can just turn up without 

an appointment. Please be aware that another parent may already be with Mrs Cross and you 

may need to wait a few minutes. Children are welcome to attend with their adult but results cannot 

be given to a child on their own. 

 

If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mrs Cross. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr S Myers  
Head Teacher 
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